
From: Sam Reed 

Sent: 17 November 2022 17:34 

To: Catherine Bond 

Cc: BCAAC; Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/4796/L 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Temporary scaffolding to facilitate roof and water ingress works to Gallery 17, 19, 
Gallery 62 (plant room), Gallery 72 and the King Edward Building. 
2022/4796/L 

British Museum Great Russell Street London WC1E 7JW 

 

Dear Catherine, 
 

We have no comment on this application. 
 

Best wishes, 
 

 

Sam Reed, 
On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC. 

 

https://bloomsburyconservation.org.uk/

